
From: Walford Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@walford-pc.org.uk]  

Sent: 09 April 2018 14:04 

To: Low, Scott 
Subject: Walford PC Comments 

 
Dear Scott, 
Please see below Walford PC comments on Crown Cottage. Application No: 180786 
 
COMMENTS:  The Parish Council supported the application, there were no objections. 
 
Catherine. 

Catherine Murray  (CiLCA) 
walford parish clerk 
  Rose Cottage, Coughton, Ross On Wye, Herefordshire, HR9 5SF. 
  Office:  
  
Please be aware that the contents of this email are confidential to Walford Parish Council and shall not be 
used, forwarded, printed, copied or otherwise disseminated without the express permission of the Parish 
Clerk.  This e mail and I any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee.  
This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on.  If you are not the 
intended recipient and if you have received this e mail in error please contact the sender immediately and 
destroy all copies of it. 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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